We held a meeting on January 28th at the Township building.

In attendance: supervisor Potts, Mike Lokuta, Gary Coburn, Luigi DeFrancisco, and John Lawrence.

Discussion items:

*The Lucky Lane situation.

Gary Coburn is going to approach the owner and suggest he try utilizing portapotties as a first step.

Luigi DeFrancisco is going to research DEP regulations.

*Castile Road Bridge

John Lawrence is going to looking Act 13 funding and check with the county maintenance about painting the bridge.

*Stone Arch at the Rec building

Mike Lokuta is going to look into the history of the arch so we can explore funding options for it's repair.

*County SALDO plan

Supervisor Potts is going to attend the information meeting the county is having to learn more about the proposed county wide mandatory SALDO proposal.